
 

 

  

 

1st May 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 6 SAT’s Breakfast  
 
During SAT’s week we will be providing a breakfast for all the pupils in Year 6 from Monday to 
Thursday (12th to the 15th ).  We hope that your child will be able to join us.   The breakfast starts 
at 8.00am.  It’s proven in the past to be a nice relaxing and social start to the school day for the 
children. For catering purposes could you please complete the form below and return it to school 
by 8th May. 
 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1P7F40OHLZ2Mu6kgXUNRth3Y0elxPU9roFsZPnFNpKoE/edit#:~:te
xt=https%3A//forms.gle/a7y6FgZ27RSXfsp58 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Year 6 Team 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 


